£ads3
S
Page 1 of 1

Jane'Tucker

From: IMoffatSmith@aol com

Sent: 11 June 2012 09:12

To: planning

Subject: 3/2012/0423 Withgill Farm slurry fagoon

Dear Planning,
Bashall Eaves and Mitton Parish Council opposed the recent increased number of cattle

at Withgill Farm because of environmental stress caused by excrement disposal. Disposal on fields has
also meant recurring foul odours affecting property at Withgill Fold for example. If the present proposal

is to
ameliorate this problem if is to be welcomed. If it is a prelude to further increases in numbers of cattle

it is to be opposed.

lan M Smith (Parish Clerk)
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